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Copper line repairs near Blind Lady’s 
Hill 

 
(Kahnawake – 21, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2021) 
 

The Public Works Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
wishes to inform the community that copper line repairs to the 
waterline will take place adjacent to Mohawk Market towards 
Blind Lady’s Hill. The work is scheduled to take place on 
Thursday, July 22nd at 8am and expected to be completed by 
noon. 
 

 
 
Possible road closures may be in effect and neighboring 
homes may experience low water pressure, and in some 
cases, no water for short periods of time. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during this 
work. For further information, please contact Martin Morris at 
450-632-5825, extension 58520. 
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